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Comments: | disagree with any proposed expansion by Purgatory Ski Resort until the resort formally allows uphill
skiing at Purgatory. Currently, the owner only allows uphill skiing at Hesperus, which is not the same. Forest
Service land should be for public access first and foremost. Purgatory's current use of existing property is fine,
but expanding Purgatory access means less access to the public. Until Purgatory decides to be better stewards
of what they are permitted to use by sharing access for uphill skiing, it does not deserve a single acre more of
land for its personal use and profit.



